
 

 

 

Centrica plc 

Registered in England and Wales No 3033654 

Registered office: Millstream, Maidenhead Rd, Windsor, Berkshire SL4 5GD 

Dear Anthony, 

 

Re: Transmit – Consultation on the issue of timely connection to the electricity 

transmission network 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to Ofgem’s consultation on timely connections.  

 

A key element of this consultation is incentive arrangements, the output of which will be fed 

into RIIO-T1. We agree that timely connections are an important topic both in terms of 

incentives and outputs. 

 

As this subject matter is covered in detail in Ofgem’s RIIO-T1 strategy consultation (responses 

due 4 February 2011), we will include our views on timely electricity transmission connections 

in our RIIO-T1 response.    

 

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on 07789 
579169 or at Ricky.Hill@centrica.com.  
 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Ricky Hill 

Industry Development Analyst  
Centrica Energy   
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Ofgem 

Attn. Anthony Mungall  

9 Millbank 

London 

SW1P 3GE  

 

 

By e-mail  

 

25 January 2011 


